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Comments: Hi, I think the use of e-bikes is the way forward. Please allow people to use ebikes. It allows older

and people with disabilities to enjoy the trails. It really does not have any more impact on the trails and will also

cut down on how many people shuttle using cars. We will see a reduction in car shuttles if you allow e-bikes. You

will find more trail users and less cars.  I think that should be our goal as a community and country to reduce car

usage and increase bike use. Please allow e-bikes on both Philips area and on jimmy's mom and old pass road.

If you do this you will really see a huge decrease in shuttle traffic on the pass. 


